
The ALTA project aims to meet the European challenges in terms of training educational staff involved in the inclusion of 
allophone populations. The ALTA project is in line with the European policy promoting equal opportunities, the fight 
against discrimination, and the mastery of the language of instruction, and will target in priority serving teachers and 
student teachers in contact with allophone pupils.
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The ALTA project is part of these global strategies and will meet the 
challenges of the Erasmus + teachers academies:
- By being intended to teachers and student teachers of allophone pupils, 
recently arrived in
partner territories, its aim is to support and allow special needs pupils to 
access inclusive learning of the language of instruction used in their school;
- By enabling the exchange of innovative teaching practices, that are suitable 
for this audience,
this project will allow teachers and student teachers to develop skills and 
disseminate European values.
The ALTA project will also facilitate their networking and enable the 
maintaining of virtual and physical mobility projects over time.
Objectives
• Reinforce the structuring of the initial training/ beginning of the teaching 

career/ in-service training continuum for teachers in contact with 
allophone pupils, who have just arrived on the territory or whose native 
language is not the language of instruction.

 ERASMUS+ KA220 Project: Allophone Teacher 
Acedemy  ALTA


